
Stephen F Austin Elementary 

Site – Based Decision Making / Campus Improvement Team 

Wednesday, October 20, 2020 

  

Attendance​ –  Bobby White, Kimberly Morgan, Paula Splawn, Natalie Lonon, Erika Bishop, 
Roxanne Dominguez, Regina Mach and Talisha Wolfe. Drew Webster and Edmond Graham 
attended virtually. 

Chairperson ​– Bobby White 

Assistant Chairperson​ – Erika Bishop 

Secretary​ – Paula Splawn 

Introductions were made for all members. 

Mr. White reviewed the agenda. 

Mr. White reviewed SBDM operating procedures.  

Mr. White reviewed upcoming dates and events. 

The committee completed the October / 1st quarter formative review of the performance 
objectives and strategies for the CIP.  

Groups reviewed and updated the Campus CIP after the evaluation. 

The team discussed campus-wide needs that the Education Foundation could possibly look into 
and provide. 

The team also discussed a possible summer / June intervention program to address the COVID 
slide using Title V funds. Consensus was that we would support this initiative.  

The next meeting is tentatively scheduled prior to Christmas break.  

Meeting was adjourned. 

 


